
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Blessing Bag Assembly Cancelled 
 
Drissa Kone 
December 13, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear BFC, 

 

Previously there was an email sent to the community asking for volunteers to help with the assembly of 

Blessing bags for the upcoming rally but we are no longer looking for volunteers. Please spread the word 

with other families. 

 

We apologize for the sudden change. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Kone 

 


